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Statement of the Slovak Republic  following the meeting of the Heads of State or Government of the Eurozone held 

on 7 May, 2010 in Brussels

Slovakia underlines its commitment to demonstrate clear solidarity to Greece and to contribute to the overall stability of the Eurozone.

The Government of the Slovak Republic is prepared to authorize the Minister of Finance Ján Počiatek to sign the Intercreditor agreement.

Because of the upcoming general elections on June 12, 2010, the necessary ratification process of this agreement including the bilateral loan will be on the agenda of the new National Council of the Slovak Republic.

For the positive outcome of the ratification process and granting of the bilateral loan progress in economic and social reforms approved yesterday by the Greek Parliament will be crucial. 
